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OFFICE OF THE COM MANDER 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

Dr. John c. Bugher, 
Director, 

2.4 December 1952 

Division of Biology and Medicine 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Hashington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr • Bugher : 

Thank you for your very nice letter of Deceni>er 
17. It was a pleasure to have you with us on 
OPERATION IVY and I felt very much reassured in 
knowing that you were on hand to advise us during 
OPERATION IVY. 

I hope that we wiJ1 be able to have you with us 
again for the next series. 

Sincerely yours, 
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